
The Hoot 

Announcements &        
Reminders 
Children need coats in school every 
day, as we have had a lot of rain but 
we like the children to get out as 
much as possible. 

Please make sure your child has their 
book bag and reading books with 
them every day, as we read as much 
as we can, not just on the children’s 
book changing day. 

Don’t forget, there are lots of phonics 
resources on our school website that 
could help you support your child 
with phonics at home. 

Upcoming Events  

Wednesday 4th December— ‘Wizard 
of Oz’ Pantomime  

10th-11th December—Toy Workshop 

Please remember to give per-
mission and payment for these 
events via Parent Pay. 

Thursday 19th December—Christmas 
Performance 

Year 1 Edition . 

Wb: 25.11.19 . 

 Maths: This week we will be working on recognising and nam-

ing 2D and 3D shapes. 

Useful vocabulary: sides, corners, vertices, edges, fac-

es, corners, cuboid, cube, pyramid, cylinder, cone, sphere, rectan-

gle, circle, square, triangle 

How you can support at home:  

Go on a shape hunt around your house—how many different 

shapes can you find?  

 
Phonics: We will continue to look at and consolidate Phase 4.  

No new sounds are taught, but we learn about reading and spelling 

words with common consonant clusters that come at the beginning of 

words. We will be looking at some Phase 4 polysyllabic words (words 

with more than one syllable). 

How you can support at home:  

Recapping sounds that have already been learnt will help the children 

as it is helping them to remember to embed and use these in their 

work. Keep an eye out for Phase 4 sounds and polysyllabic words in any 

books you are reading at home. 

 

English: This week we will start a new unit on Traditional Tales.  

We will be looking at fairy tales and how they are structured.   

 

How you can support at home: 

Think about any traditional tales you already know- can your child 

retell it? 

 


